
This weeks
homework is

CGP Maths page
 2 and 3

Dates for your diary

13th September -
swimming for 3S

15th September - Staff
Fun Run

Spelling tests take place on Wednesdays.  Your six
spellings for this week are:

eight 
eighty 
eighth 
weight 

neighbour 
vein

Your spelling test will be on Wednesdays.

The children can bring goggles if they
wish.
Come to school wearing school
uniform with their costume
underneath if possible.
Plaited hair is good for swimming
(please can we take it out for drying
after swimming).
They are allowed a swimming hat if
they wish.
Mrs Smart will be going in the water
with children who need an extra
confidence boost.

We have had an amazing start to our
school year and we are pleased with the
confident and enthusiastic approach of
the children.  We will be letting you know
all about year three over the next couple
of weeks but here is some important
information to begin with.

Swimming will take place on Wednesday
mornings and each class will complete 5
lessons every other half term.

Newsletter

Year 3
8th September 2023

Dear Parents

Reading and knowing times tables underpins so much of the learning that we do in school. Therefore,
we have reduced the amount of homework given to allow time for you to listen to your child read to
your child. The children will have access to TT Rockstars to help them practise their times tables and
we encourage you to give little quizzes to help them remember these number facts. Over the next
week we will assess each child’s reading level using accelerated reader and issue their new reading
diary with a reading book.
Each week your child will read, practice spellings, complete two pages in the CGP books and practice
times tables. Homework updates can be found on the Year 3 webpage, on the Homework button.  It
should be completed by Tuesday each week.


